



## **Parent Newsletter**

Spring No. 2 – Wednesday 24th February 2021

Following the announcement on Monday regarding the full re-opening of schools on 8<sup>th</sup> March we are busy ensuring that we are ready to welcome everyone back. We will write a separate letter to confirm all arrangements next week.

We continue to enjoy seeing all the children's wonderful posts on Seesaw and Tapestry – thank you again for all the support you have provided your children to enable this to happen.

We are expecting some more laptops from the DFE at the end of the week. If you think that your family would benefit from an additional device next week then please do let the office know and as soon as we receive them we can get one ready for collection.

Thank you to everyone that has contributed a 'bird' to our art installation. It is not too late to submit a drawing to add to the flock!

We hope you are all enjoying the warmer weather and enjoying the opportunity it brings for more time outside. The school grounds are beginning to blossom and we look forward to everyone being able to enjoy them again in the next few weeks.

## Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney

Book Amnesty	In preparation for the children returning to school please can you have a look for any school books that you may have borrowed. We are especially low on supplies of our book banded books (those with coloured stickers on the side) which were once well stocked.	
		ront foyer for any returns to be put in. All books will be quarantined to where they belong.
Congratulations Katie!	Huge congratulations to former pupil Mayfield Katie Burrell who ran 500km raising £1300 for the National Autistic Society. It took her a total of 94 runs over about 16 weeks (26th Oct to 16th Feb). For more information and to donate please follow the link <a href="https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/k-burrell">https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/k-burrell</a>	
easyfundraising feel good skopping	Shopping online? Double Donation Week is back with Easy Fundraising. Raise <b>TWICE AS MUCH</b> for Mayfield Primary School when you shop online. John Lewis & Partners, Apple, notonthehighstreet.com and more are doubling donations until 28th February. Right now, every donation makes a difference! Shop now: <a href="http://efraising.org/i3l0kwJgmh">http://efraising.org/i3l0kwJgmh</a>	
Diary Dates	Monday 8th March	All children return to school (information to follow)

